
HTC Corporation 
1F, 6-3 Baoqiang Road, Xindian District, New Taipei City 231, Taiwan 

Tel: 886289124138 ; Fax: 886289126307 

 

Date: August 15, 2013 

 

Statement 

 

We, HTC Corporation, state that the label of our device, FCC ID: NM80P3Z112, will be put inside 

the battery compartment. The label is visible to the users as they purchase the products and install 

the battery. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

Jinny Lee 

Jinny_Lee@htc.com 

 


